Erin Rykken

From: Eichman, Henry -FS <henryeichman@fs.fed.us>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2013 5:25 PM

To: Benjamin Sussman

Subject: RE: NorthMet: Value Added

No problem. Total Value Added was $268 billion in 2009.

Henry Eichman

Economist

USDA Forest Service

TEAMS Enterprise Unit

3525 East 2™ St, Duluth, MN, 55804

559-246-9723
Conf. Line: 888-858-2144 Passcode: 4372206#
Join my LiveMeeting

Visit us today at: www.fs.fed.us/teams

From: Benjamin Sussman [mailto:Benjamin.Sussman@erm.com]
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2013 6:14 AM

To: Eichman, Henry -FS

Subject: NorthMet: Value Added

Hi Henry,

In reviewing the Socioeconomic section of the NorthMet SDEIS, you had indicated that you could, relatively easily, come
up with a statewide Value Added figure that we could use for comparison in the document (right now, we compare the
various economic effects to the state budget, which | agree is an apples-to-oranges comparison).

Is that something you can still provide?

Thanks,

Ben Sussman, AICP

Environmental Resources Management, Inc.

200 Harry S Truman Pkwy, Suite 400

Annapolis, MD 21401

410-266-0006 (office)

301-919-0820 (moabile)

benjamin.sussman@erm.com

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

This message contains information which may be confidential, proprietary, privileged, or otherwise protected by law from disclosure or use by a third party. If you
have received this message in error, please contact us immediately and take the steps necessary to delete the message completely from your computer system.
Thank you.

Please visit ERM's web site: http://www.erm.com
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